
Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Cairo 
Nicole and 
Sienna 

Cardiff 
Aliyaan and 
Seren  

London 
Sophia and 
Ava 

Lisbon 
Charles and 
Emilia 

Paris 
Charlotte 
and Arav 

Prague 
Annie and 
Zorawar 

Washington 
Sienna and 
Leigah Mai 

Warsaw 
Darcey and 
Mila 

 

 

  

 
  

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

 

8th December 2023 

Our office email is 
office@ivjs.school 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have had a very busy week! They have worked extremely hard on with their English 
and Maths assessments, demonstrating all they have learnt over the last term. In English they 
have been writing, using the 'message in a bottle' picture as a prompt. In Maths, they have 
continued their learning about multiplication and division, focusing on the connection 
between the two operations. In Science, they have concluded their topic about animals by 
looking at how muscles work within the human body. They had a Zoom call with Farmer 
Nicola on Tuesday. She shared how she has to care for the sheep and deer each day, in any 
weather, including on Christmas Day! She gave them a demonstration about how her tractor 
is used to distribute the food across the glen to feed the sheep. 
Year 4 – have worked really hard on their end of term assessments and should be proud of 
themselves. In English, they have written their next instalment of their travel brochure about 
Iceland by writing about what you can see on your trip there. They have tried to include 
fronted adverbials in their writing. In Maths, they have been recapping their written methods 
of addition and subtraction. In DT, they have planned a seasonal vegetable soup that they will 
make before the end of term. In computing they discussed and compared the amount of time 
they spend online and on devices. They have also enjoyed designing some special houses as 
part of our up and coming collaboration display with Hilton, Locke and King. Keep an eye on 
the estate agent’s windows for some special houses coming soon! 
Year 5 – have begun writing a narrative based on a book called the 'Christmasaurus'. The 
children have worked hard in describing the clumsy, wishful Christmasaurus and the magical 
North Pole - they have definitely impressed the Year 5 teachers with their ambitious 
vocabulary. In Maths, the children have been working on subtracting fractions using their 
knowledge of mixed numbers and improper fractions. They have also begun to explore types 
of fastenings and stiches in DT and are going to use this knowledge to produce a wonderful 
creation next week. It has been a fun and industrious week in Year 5! 
Year 6 – have started a new piece of writing in English. They have watched a video called 
'Glued' and will be re-writing the story.  So far, the children have started to write setting and 
character descriptions and we have been very impressed by the figurative language and 
vocabulary they have been using to write some effective descriptions.  In Maths, the children 
have finished their topic on fractions by focussing on multiplying and dividing fractions. They 
have continued learning about Brazil in Humanities, this week learning about the different 
climates in the country and about the extreme weather and natural disasters faced by Brazil. 
In Computing, the children have been developing their learning about spreadsheets. 

 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 92% 95% 95% 96% 95% 93% 94% 92% 

Lates 0 5 2 0 4 0 2 2 

Well done Lisbon Class! 

 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to: 
Beau, Elsie K, 
Lily M, Lily H, 

Charlie R 

 

This Week’s TTRS Winners: 
1st Place – Darcey and Seth 
2nd Place: Arav and Karam B 

3rd Place: Mason D 

Mmmmmmmm… 
Check out next term’s menu here: 

https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-
news/spring-term-2024-crumbs-menu  
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Date Event 

19th 
Dec  

Last Day Of 
Term, 1pm 
Finish 
NON UNIFORM 

Christmas Holidays 
20th Dec – 3rd January 

4th 
Jan 

First Day Of 
Term 

8th 
Jan 

Activity Clubs 
Start  

5th 
Feb 

Y6 Bikeability 
Week 

Feb Half Term 
12th – 16th February 

19th 
Feb 

Spring 2 Half 
Term Starts 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School Don’t forget we are a NUT AND SESAME FREE SCHOOL- we have children 

who have allergies! (let’s  leave them for the squirrels) 

This Week’s 
Winner: 

Levi 

 

Words Of The Week… 
 

Any child with 100% 
attendance for the 
week will enter the 

‘Wheel of Fortune’ prize 
draw! The winner will 
be drawn live with a 

chance to win a book! 

Thank you to everyone who attended this week’s Carol Concert at St Peter’s 
Church. Everyone had such a lovely time and IVJS really represented themselves 

and our school beautifully.   

Letters/Blogs out this 
week: 

 
Spring Term 2024 

Menu 
 

A Word From Mr 
Clifford 

 
 

Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 

 

 

Last Friday our Safeguarding Superheroes enjoyed at visit 
to The Christmas Tree Festival at St. Peter's Church. They 

enjoyed looking at over 40 trees, including our school 
tree. All those at the festival commented about how 

polite and considerate the children of IVJS were during 
their visit. 

 

Washington Class did an amazing job of presenting what they have done this term 
during their class assembly.  They also enjoyed performing a song that they have been 

learning in music called 'Singing, Swinging, Star'.   
Finally, they closed 

the assembly by 
reciting their 

favourite poem - 
'Gran Can you Rap?' 

by Jack Ousbie. 
Great job Washington 

Class” 

Our choir have been very busy this week! Some of our 
children were invited to sing in the offices in Heathrow. 
Apart from sounding beautiful, they made everyone’s 

day!  
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Children are using smart devices from a much younger age than ever before. Therefore, it is really important that we 
speak to children about how to use them safely. 

Nowadays parents do not want to be seen snooping through their child's phone or accused of not trusting their child. 
However, looking through their phone/devices is not snooping or an invasion of privacy. You are protecting them from 

online harm and ensuring their actions do not harm others.  Having open conversations about who your child is 
messaging or what they are browsing online, will keep the communication channels open for you both and help you deal 

with issues as and when they arise. You have a right to protect your child and keep them safe! 

 


